
March 13, 2020 

Dear Second Grade Families, 

 

Thank you for your support and flexibility as we transition to remote learning.  

 

We appreciate those families that have already come by to pick up class materials. 

Lesson plans for today have already been posted on our class website. Here is the 

hyperlink: ​http://pcr10.weebly.com/remote-learning-lesson-plans​. We will continue 

posting lesson plans each day by 9:00am as needed until further notice from the school 

district. 

 

Please remind your child that the expectation for remote learning is the same as a 

normal school day.  We expect ​neat work, complete sentences,​ and​ thoughtful effort. 

Teachers will review completed work when students return to PCR. 

 

Homework assignments are cancelled, but please continue to encourage your child to 

read daily.  

 

A few parents have asked about taking Accelerated Reader quizzes. Because the AR 

quizzes are unavailable away from the district network, we will waive the March AR goal 

expectation.  

 

Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. We will be available via 

email from 9:00am-3:00pm. Stay well and healthy! 
 

Sincerely, 

The Second Grade Team 
Quick Tips/Tech Guide: 

● Classlink​- The Journeys Anthology textbook is available on Classlink.  Log in, click Think 
Central, My Library, Student eBook, Book 2.  If you click along the top margin, you can 
type in the page number you need. For Science, the login for the BrainPopJr videos is pcr 
and password is panther. Classlink houses many other educational websites that you 
can utilize to supplement your child’s studies over the next week.  

● The technology department's Help Desk page (​https://help.lcusd.net/hc/en-us​) has 
articles to help you troubleshoot, or you could submit a ticket for personal attention. 

 

http://pcr10.weebly.com/remote-learning-lesson-plans
https://help.lcusd.net/hc/en-us

